
 

 

The Medina Police Department is accepting applicants for the Chief of Police 
position.  Applicants should be certified or former police officers with at least 10 years of 
Law Enforcement experience and/or 5 years of Supervisory experience.  This will be a 
provisional appointment pending administration of a civil service test.  Applicants can 
email their resumes and cover letters to Mayor Marguerite Sherman or they can be dropped 
off at 119 Park Ave. Medina, NY 14103.  You can call 585-798-0710 with any questions.  


